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Clubhouse Tavern Closed for Renovations, 
to Re-Open as Rusty Hook Tavern 
  
Clubhouse Tavern owners, Mike Gowan and Mike Quillen of the Gecko's Grill & 
Pubs success, have teamed up with Cary Spicuzza of the Hob Nob Drive-In 
Restaurant fame to create a new Florida-themed bar.  The Rusty Hook Tavern will 
feature a full bar, complete with a dee-jay and entertainment area, 10 high def TVs 
and a projection screen for large event viewing. 
 
“The building is being completely gutted and redesigned with a Florida fishing and 
water-themed motif.  We are looking forward to putting our combined years of 
experience together to create a fun new Sarasota hot spot,” said co-owner Mike 
Gowan.  
 
A grand opening event will be held the week of February 8, 2010.  Details to be 
released in early January. 
 
Rusty Hook Tavern 
3824 Tuttle Ave. S.  
Sarasota, FL 34239 
941-924-5103 
Hours:  Monday–Saturday, 11 a.m.–2 a.m.; Sunday, Noon – 2 a.m. 
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